
Results Secretary 
 

End of Season Report 
 
 
This season seems to have gone so quickly.  Regional clashes and weather 
did not help this season. 
 
As usual many thanks to all the secretaries who respond so quickly to my 
many requests even when I send them out late.   
 
As always please look out for a handout that will be included in your 
secretaries’ pack as there will be important information in there.  Please 
ensure you all read the rules as there are always changes.  Also please 
ensure that you and your emergency contact email addresses are up to date 
as this is the way all communications are sent. 
 
Congratulations to the winners and runners up from all the divisions and 
leagues. 
 
Good luck for the coming season and look forward to seeing you all then. 
 
Thanks to the Executive committee for their help and support.   
 
Please be reminded that my email address is m2how@hotmail.com.  So any 
other addresses you have for me please delete. 
 
See you all in September! 
 
Tracy Howe 
Results Secretary 
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